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Good Afternoon Everyone, 
 
I just wanted to take a few moments to touch base with all of our 
family and KOA members. As many of you have heard, several 
banks have already collapsed around the world. We have been 
speaking about this as awakened individuals for years. Please take 
this time, if you have not done so already, to make sure that you 
and your loved ones are as prepared as possible. Stock up on 
some food and water, medicines you may need, batteries, and 
supplies for your animals and pets. 
 
We are not financial advisors, so our ministers cannot give you 
financial advice or tell you what to do with your money. However,    
I can relay that many of our members have purchased some 
precious metals and made sure to have cash on hand in the event 
that there is a run on the banks. Please have peace of mind and 
know that all of your finances in the various institutions have been 
recorded in the Quantum Financial System, provided they are legal 
and legitimate funds. 
 
Please be aware that there may be protests or uprisings during this 
time. Be careful, be smart, and be safe! Help one another and check 
on your neighbours, especially the elderly and disabled. Don’t 
forget that you have your guardians and family of light watching 
over you that you can call upon for assistance at any time. 
 
Thank You and God Bliss! 
 
HE Jennifer Mild 
KOA, Global Communications Director 
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